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WSD Board of Directors Notice of Election

SCHOOL BOARD ELECTIONS
(Public Notice of Filing)

The Wentzville R-IV School District Board of Education will have two open seats for Board
of Education Director in the April 8, 2025 election. Filing for candidacy opens at 8 a.m.
Tuesday, Dec. 10, 2024, and closes at 5 p.m. Tuesday, Dec. 31, 2024.

Though applicants may access paperwork ahead of the filing window by visiting our

website (wentzville k12.mo.us), qualified applicants must file in person during regular
business hours at the Wentzville School District Administrative Center (280 Interstate
Drive, Wentzville, MO 63385).

Administrative Center Business Hours

e 8a.m.-4:30 p.m. Monday-Friday, Dec. 10-20, 2024
e 3-5p.m. Tuesday, Dec. 31, 2024

Please be advised, there will be no filing on days when schools and/or district offices are
not in session due to inclement weather, with the exception of the first and last day of
filing. If inclement weather is expected, please check the District's website for any
closings.

A lottery system for ballot order placement for first and last-day filings will be utilized. The
names of the candidates filing on the first day will be listed in ascending order of the
numbers drawn and ahead of the names of candidates filing on a later date. The names of
candidates filing on the last day will be listed in descending order after the names of all
candidates who have previously filed on an earlier date.

If you have any questions, or desire to file by appointment please contact the Executive
Services Department at 636.327.3800 (extension 20323).
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